
1. Email *

2.

PGDM BATCH 2019-2021

PGDM 2019 batch T3 feedback form
Dear Students, 

Your feedback, both positive and negative, is very helpful to us. 

This will help us make our best even better & constructive criticism will help us improve.

Dedicate your next few minutes and share your honest feedback in the best interest of the students & 
the institute. 

* Required

Mobile Number *



3.

Mark only one oval.

1999/01910001 19/SIMMC/PGDM-Fin & Mkt/FT/001 AJAY YADAV

1999/01910002 19/SIMMC/PGDM-Fin & Mkt/FT/002 MAYUR ATKARI

1999/01910003 19/SIMMC/PGDM-Fin & Mkt/FT/003 MO. SAHIL

1999/01910004 19/SIMMC/PGDM-Fin & Mkt/FT/004 MOHIT THAKKAR

1999/01910005 19/SIMMC/PGDM-Fin & Mkt/FT/005 MRUNALINI MAGAR

1999/01910006 19/SIMMC/PGDM-Fin & Mkt/FT/006 PURVA DHAMANKAR

1999/01910007 19/SIMMC/PGDM-Fin & Mkt/FT/007 SAKSHAM JAISWAL

1999/01910008 19/SIMMC/PGDM-Fin & Mkt/FT/008 SAURABH RAUT

1999/01910009 19/SIMMC/PGDM-Fin & Mkt/FT/009 SEEMA BHAGWAT

1999/01910010 19/SIMMC/PGDM-Fin & Mkt/FT/010 SWAPNIL VEER

1999/01920001 19/SIMMC/PGDM-HR & IB/FT/001 ARIJIT GHOSH

1999/01920002 19/SIMMC/PGDM-HR & IB/FT/002 OMKAR PARDESHI

1999/01920003 19/SIMMC/PGDM-HR & IB/FT/003 PREETI PARMAR

1999/01920004 19/SIMMC/PGDM-HR & IB/FT/004 RITHU BHUREWAR

1999/01920005 19/SIMMC/PGDM-HR & IB/FT/005 SZIONA FRANCIS

1999/01920006 19/SIMMC/PGDM-HR & IB/FT/006 YUKTA MOULICK

1999/01940001 19/SIMMC/PGDM-Mkt & IB/FT/001 LEKHA BIRE

1999/01940002 19/SIMMC/PGDM-Mkt & IB/FT/002 MANOJ KUMAR K.

1999/01940003 19/SIMMC/PGDM-Mkt & IB/FT/003 SHUBHAM SHELKE

1999/01940004 19/SIMMC/PGDM-Mkt & IB/FT/004 SHUVAM CHANDRA

1999/01940005 19/SIMMC/PGDM-Mkt & IB/FT/005 TRUPTI CHAFALE

1999/01940006 19/SIMMC/PGDM-Mkt & IB/FT/006 VAIBHAVI LONKAR

1999/01940007 19/SIMMC/PGDM-Mkt & IB/FT/007 VIDYA RAVADI

1999/01950001 19/SIMMC/PGDM-Mkt & IT/FT/001 KARTHEEK THATHA

1999/01950002 19/SIMMC/PGDM-Mkt & IT/FT/002 MOUNIKA UNNAM

1999/01950003 19/SIMMC/PGDM-Mkt & IT/FT/003 CH. RAMYA CHOWDARY

Skip to question 4

Core Courses

Name of the student *



4.

Mark only one oval per row.

Share your feedback about Operations & Supply Chain Management course *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



5.

Mark only one oval per row.

Share your feedback about Business Strategy *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



6.

Mark only one oval.

FINANCE + MARKETING Skip to question 7

HUMAN RESOURCE + INTERNATIONAL BUSINESS Skip to question 10

MARKETING + INTERNATIONAL BUSINESS Skip to question 7

MARKETING + INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY Skip to question 7

Marketing

Specialization *



7.

Mark only one oval per row.

Share your feedback about Sales & Distribution Management *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



8.

Mark only one oval per row.

Share your feedback about Services Marketing *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant topics
beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



9.

Mark only one oval.

FINANCE + MARKETING Skip to question 13

MARKETING + INTERNATIONAL BUSINESS Skip to question 16

MARKETING + INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY Skip to question 19

HR

Specialization *



10.

Mark only one oval per row.

Share your feedback about Learning & Development *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



11.

Mark only one oval per row.

Share your feedback about Compensation & Benefits Management *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



12.

Mark only one oval.

HUMAN RESOURCE + INTERNATIONAL BUSINESS Skip to question 16

Finance

Specialization *



13.

Mark only one oval per row.

Share your feedback about Investment Analysis & Portfolio Management *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



14.

Mark only one oval per row.

Share your feedback about Merchant Banking & Financial Services *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



15.

Mark only one oval.

Sectoral Elective (rural & Agri Business) Skip to question 22

New Age Spec (Digital Business ) Skip to question 25

New Age Spec (Business Analytics ) Skip to question 28

New Age Spec (Fintech) Skip to question 31

MOOC Skip to question 34

IB

Choose your sectoral preference *



16.

Mark only one oval per row.

Share your feedback about Export Documentation & Procedures *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



17.

Mark only one oval per row.

Share your feedback about Global Strategic Management *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



18.

Mark only one oval.

Sectoral Elective (rural & Agri Business) Skip to question 22

New Age Spec (Digital Business ) Skip to question 25

New Age Spec (Business Analytics ) Skip to question 28

New Age Spec (Fintech) Skip to question 31

MOOC Skip to question 34

IT

Choose your sectoral preference *



19.

Mark only one oval per row.

Share your feedback about Digital Business Transformation *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



20.

Mark only one oval per row.

Share your feedback about IT Project Management *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



21.

Mark only one oval.

Sectoral Elective (rural & Agri Business) Skip to question 22

New Age Spec (Digital Business ) Skip to question 25

New Age Spec (Business Analytics ) Skip to question 28

New Age Spec (Fintech) Skip to question 31

MOOC Skip to question 34

Sectoral Elective (Rural & Agri Business)

Choose your sectoral preference *



22.

Mark only one oval per row.

Share your feedback about Rural Banking *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



23.

Mark only one oval per row.

Share your feedback about Agri-Supply Chains *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



24.

Mark only one oval.

Poor Experience

1 2 3 4 5

Excellent experience

New Age Spec (Digital Business )

Rate your overall experience of the term *



25.

Mark only one oval per row.

Share your feedback about Digital Business Transformation *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



26.

Mark only one oval per row.

Share your feedback about E-Governance *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



27.

Mark only one oval.

Poor Experience

1 2 3 4 5

Excellent experience

New Age Spec (Business Analytics )

Rate your overall experience of the term *



28.

Mark only one oval per row.

Share your feedback about Data Visualization *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



29.

Mark only one oval per row.

Share your feedback about Marketing Analytics using R *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



30.

Mark only one oval.

Poor Experience

1 2 3 4 5

Excellent experience

New Age Spec (Fintech)

Rate your overall experience of the term *



31.

Mark only one oval per row.

Share your feedback about Financial Modeling *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



32.

Mark only one oval per row.

Share your feedback about Algorithmic Trading *

Poor Fair Good
Very
Good

Excellent

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?

The faculty member covered entire Syllabus
as prescribed by University.

The faculty member covered relevant
topics beyond syllabus.

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (a) course content

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (b) Communication skills

Effectiveness of the faculty member in
terms of: (c) Use of teaching aids

The pace with which the contents were
covered

The faculty member was motivating and
inspiring for you to learn

The faculty member gave you practical
demonstration for your skill development

The faculty member gave you Hands on
training for your skill development

The faculty member had clarity of your
expectations

The faculty member provided the feedback
on your progress

How was the willingness of the faculty
member to offer help and advice to you?

Overall how will you rate the faculty
member?



33.

Mark only one oval.

Poor Experience

1 2 3 4 5

Excellent experience

MOOC

34.

Mark only one oval.

Poor Experience

1 2 3 4 5

Excellent Experience

This content is neither created nor endorsed by Google.

Rate your overall experience of the term *

Rate your overall experience of the term *

 Forms

https://www.google.com/forms/about/?utm_source=product&utm_medium=forms_logo&utm_campaign=forms

